
 

 

 

 

Poppy Competition 2020 

Help us to support the Royal British Legion 

this year by joining in with our poppy 

making competition. 
 

Poppies can be made from any material and 

must be no bigger than an A3 piece of 

paper.  
 

One child from each year group will receive 

a prize for the winning entry. 
 

Entries must be returned to your class 

teacher by Friday 6th November. 

 
 

 

 


